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PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
 

Last month Ron Lostetter had a very informational session to go through the budget 

that was prepared by Attic Angel Finance and the OV Finance Committee. That 

Committee consists of Ron, Dick Rimrodt, Bill Dille, and Hank Ruff. Ron had prepared a 

handout for anyone who would like a copy. Carrie Hoppman, an Executive Board 

Member and member of the Landscape Committee, brought the plans that were drawn 

up by Bruce Landscape Co. Included in those plans were pictures and description of 

some of the bushes and trees that are suggested for planting in different areas. The 

Landscape Committee is still looking for some resident volunteers to be on the 

committee. 

Our Ladies Breakfast was well attended. There were fourteen men that did a fantastic 

job pampering, waiting on and serving the thirty ladies. Kudos to our Veteran Chef Bob 

Peterson and the Sous Chefs Jeff Froh and Tom Huss. 

There are two great events scheduled in March. Please check the Activities Section here 

in the Voice for more information. 

Per the OVRA Treasurers report, 60 units out of 69 have already paid their OVRA dues 

for 2025. This may be the best year. I understand Jane Miller may have played a part by 

calling and reminding some folks that it was time to get their dues in. 

I would like to welcome our new residents Sandy and Paul Kmiec. They just moved into 

882. So happy to see them the very next week after moving in. They came to the Ladies 

Breakfast and also to the February Coffee.  

Speaking of Coffee, we had a surprise guest speaker at the February Coffee thanks to 

David and Diane Schultz. Our one and only Jim Falk. Jim is a very experienced Curler. He 

said he has been doing this for many years. Over the weekend of February 15th, the 

National tournaments were held at many different Clubs in Columbia County, right in 

Jim’s neighborhood. 

As always, my thoughts and prayers are with our residents who are ill or still in recovery. 

All stay safe!! Henry Ruff President 

http://www.olympicvillagesp.com/


BIRTHDAYS THIS MONTH 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

 
1 Katherine Farmakes 

3 Judy Mueller   836 

3  Kay Oestreich 

3 Dave Peterson 

11 Barb Klintman 

12 Vickie Krantz 

17 Tom Forsterling 

24 Mary Davison 

 

  

 
RESIDENTS CORNER 

 

Here are some reminders. March 9th is the start of DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME. Be 

sure you SPRING ahead one hour. For some, that makes Golf season one hour 

closer. 

Thursday Euchre will be going back to evenings at 5:45pm starting April 3rd. 

Superbowl Sunday 

I would like to thank those that came out for the Super Bowl watch party. I think 

everyone had a good time. I am looking forward to making this an annual event 

along with possibly some other watch parties during the year. I am open to 

suggestions. Barry Strauss 

Foot Care 

The next Foot Care is Thursday April 3rd.  You can call Jane Miller 608 -318-0856 

with questions or to setup an appointment. 

RESIDENTS ADVISIORY COMMITTEE 

 Unit 948 is still in the process of renovation but is being shown.  

 Blinds are being ordered for the new Club House doors to replace the glass 

filters. 

 A NO PARKING sign will be placed between 972 J. Retrum and 938 S. Eckert. 

 Dryer Vents will be done when the weather gets warmer. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

COFFEE DAY CHANGE FOR MARCH - The coffee date has been changed to 
Wednesday March 19th. Coffee and donuts will be served 9:30 to 10:15. Kelly 
Dubois from Attic Angel will be making a presentation about the process of 
buying, selling, and rehabbing units. Anyone interested, is welcome. A signup 
sheet is posted. This helps us plan for the number of donuts and amount of coffee 
to make. 
 
ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARTY - TUESDAY MARCH 18TH 
The Leprechauns of OV (you know, the spirited little guys) have planned a St. 
Patty’s luncheon and celebration. There will be food, fun, games, and giveaways. 
There will be Blarney Stones for those who didn’t receive one last year-Oh yes! 
The sign-up is on the board in the hall. Deadline for signup is Thursday March 13th. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Monthly Birthday Bingo. Tuesday, March 25th, the last Tuesday of the month at 
6pm. The cost is only $5.00 for 2 cards and 2 hours of fun. Treats are always 
welcomed. Don’t let the Birthday part of the Bingo scare you away. This is for 
anyone but we like to recognize who has a Birthday that month. 


